
           
 

May 1, 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Friend, 

 

Our 20th Big Bay Boom July 4th Fireworks Show to benefit the Armed Services YMCA charity is 

in the works for a full display this year.  We are expecting the county COVID restrictions to 

allow our display and event to happen.  What a great time to celebrate the defeat of COVID. 

 

We hope to bring you the very best visual and musically creative event to date. Again, the show 

will be live on Fox5 (San Diego), KTLA (Los Angeles), San Francisco and Sacramento 

television starting at 8pm and simulcast on iHeartMedia’s 101.5FM KGB at 9pm.  

 

As this event was cancelled in 2020 due to COVID, we are excited to help to Armed Services 

YMCA charity and all its great work it does for our San Diego military families and kids.  Please 

consider contributing to help make this event possible and to help our military families through 

the Armed Services YMCA (see other side).  The ASYMCA does great work in San Diego 

through their numerous programs that help our military families stationed in San Diego.  They 

are sacrificing so much for our freedoms.  The ASYMCA is also doing great work at Naval 

Hospital San Diego for our wounded and injured warriors.  Over the past 19 years, the Big Bay 

Boom has raised over $1 million for the ASYMCA charity. 

 

Check out our website at www.bigbayboom.com for details on where to watch and how to find a 

great location to view the show.  The contribution form is on the other side of this letter. 

 

We thank you very much for helping out the event and the ASYMCA charity.  Your support will 

make a big difference to insure a great show and help our military families in San Diego. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sandy 
H. P. “Sandy” Purdon 

Executive Producer 

 

Enclosures 

http://www.bigbayboom.com/

